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If you're not sure on whether this bill would be effective at preventing crime (spoiler 

alert:  it won't be), I encourage you to consider one simple statistic- According to the 

Oregon Department of Justice, concealed handgun licensees have an arrest rate of 

less than a thousandth of a percent.  They are clearly not the problem. 


